
     P R G MEETING 

1.00Pm 25th August 2015. GP Suite Cannock Chase Hospital

Minutes of Meeting 

1.  Persons Present.

 Dr Rasib, Mrs Rasib, David Stagg, Julie Chamberlain, Lilian Hyde, Betty Chapman, Janice Lloyd.

2. Apologies.

Patrick Pincombe, Geoff Hacket, Barbera Cooper, Ann Kirk, Susan Andrews, Pauline Jamieson, Sarah Giles, Emma Giles. (Apologies from Dr and Mrs Rasib as leaving the meeting early)

3. Minutes of previous Meeting held 29.7.15

David stated the minutes of the last meeting. Lilian queried the Network Clinic which is due to start September. Mrs Rasib explained what it all entailed.(Details listed in previous minutes 29/7/15) being funded by the Prime Ministers Fund Trust. Trial period till March 2016. Minutes then passed and agreed. 

4. Managers Report.

Mrs Rasib stated that the flu clinic dates had not yet been set.

Betty stated that when she saw hospital consultant it took a long time for things to be shown on screen. Julie explained that the surgery has now started scanning all hospital mail onto patients computer records, as this is new it will get better in the near future.

Nurse Jo has now left the surgery. Dr Rasib will see Asthma COPD and diabetic patients. Julie Health Care worker will see patients for bloods BP and injections ie B12 etc.

5. Rotas for surgery surveys and collating.

Rota was given out for  members to attend on a monthly basis to check/add material on notice boards in the surgery.

Julie stated this would be best done the middle of the assigned month and middle of the day when clinics are quiet.

Rota for the flu clinic and survey questionnaires will be agreed at the next meeting.

6. Admin duties for Group.

Dr Rasib stated that David does a lot of work within the Group and feels that it is only fair that this is shared out between every one. He would also like this to be done electronically.

7. Any other Business.

David and Dr Rasib also felt that PPG should go onto the Web Site. This would also include asking if anyone would be interested in joining. David also feels that the Virtual members were being let down and it should be a priority that something is done very soon to get something up and running.

A PPG meeting for CCG members is to be held on Thursday 24th September the Venue being Longford Community Centre at 6.00pm.Anyone interested in attending should ring 07794267139.

Copies of the meeting to be e-mailed to Mrs Rasib, David and Julie.
Next meeting Tuesday 6th October 2015 at 1.00pm.


